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This Special Issue delves into recent research on plant–
microbe interactions. It specifically focuses on
unraveling the molecular signaling within the intricate
microbial communities that are associated with plants.
Studies that shed light on this communication are
particularly welcome. They will help us to understand the
molecular mechanisms underlying the recruitment and
assembly of functionally diverse plant microbiota from
the environment. Unveiling how these microbial
communities are assembled is a key challenge in plant
microbiome research. This knowledge will provide a
crucial foundation for the precise manipulation of these
communities for agricultural benefit.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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